CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 22, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06899-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2016 8:22 AM

To: 'John Olund'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: FPL rate increase

Good morning, Mr. Olund,

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission. Your comments will be placed in consumer
correspondence for Docket No. 160021-El.

For further information on FPL’s request, please review the PSC’s Special Report:
http://www.floridapsc.com/Files/PDF/Publications/SpecialReports/sr--2016-06-florida_power __light company.pdf.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: John Olund [mailto:jbolund22@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 21, 2016 8:03 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Re: FPL rate increase

I deny this rate increase solely for the benefit of investors. John R. Olund

On Thu, Jul 14, 2016 at 4:46 PM, John Olund <jbolund22@gmail.com> wrote:
Please deny this rate increase solely for the investors benefit . John R Olund ,16251 Durham Ave. Fort Myers
FI. 33908
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